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On August 7, 2024 the Italian Council of Ministers approved a law-decree that introduced, inter alia, an increase 

from Euro 100,00.00 to Euro 200,000.00 of the yearly substitute tax on foreign-sourced income and foreign assets 

held by individuals who transfer their tax residence in Italy under the special regime provided for by Article 24bis 

of the Italian income tax code. 

The increase should apply only to those individuals who will transfer their tax residence to Italy after the entry 

into force of the Decree onward. Therefore, the previous amount should continue to apply for those individuals 

already residing in Italy.  

A clarification on this point would be welcome (this aspect may be clarified in the final version of the law decree 

which has not been published in the Official Gazette yet).  

Finally, the law-decree shall be converted into law by the Parliament within 60 days (otherwise it will be deemed 

as never been introduced); during the 60-day window, the wording of the decree may be amended by the same 

Parliament.  
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INFORMATION PURSUANT TO ARTICLE 13 OF EU REGULATION NO. 2016/679 (Data Protection Code) 
 

The law firm Gianni & Origoni, (hereafter “the Firm”) only processes personal data that is freely provided during the course of professional relations or meetings, events, workshops, etc., which are also processed for 
informative/divulgation purposes. This newsletter is sent exclusively to those subjects who have expressed an interest in receiving information about the Firm’s activities. If it has been sent you by mistake, or should you have 

decided that you are no longer interested in receiving the above information, you may request that no further information be sent to you by sending an email to: relazioniesterne@gop.it. The personal data processor is the 
Firm Gianni & Origoni, whose administrative headquarters are located in Rome, at Via delle Quattro Fontane 20. 

This document is delivered for information purposes only.  
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